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Dear Parents / Carers of Year 11

This year senior students are permitted to leave school at 1:30pm on Tuesdays each week
starting the 6™ February.

On Tuesday 13" February, all Year 11 students are required to stay back at school to listen
to Prefect speeches. They should be finished at approximately 3.00pm.

Students were informed last week that this time is still considered school time and can be
revoked at any time for:

e Poor attendance

e Poor punctuality

e Outstanding work (N Warning letters)
e Poor behaviour

If students early leave is revoked, they will work supervised in the Senior Learning Centre
until the issue has been resolved satisfactorily. Occasionally we will have year meetings
during this time to alleviate the need to meet during class time and students will be given
advance notice of these meetings. Thus, students should not accept any shifts for work before
4.00pm on any school day.

Students are certainly permitted to stay at school where they can continue their studies
supervised in the Senior Learning Centre. Students are not permitted to leave and then
return.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school with any questions.

Yjurf sincerely

Linda Vella

PARTNERS IN LEARNING
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